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The finance committee has met and audited the books for fiscal year 2017-2018. Thank you Joan Lower for making it so easy and doing such a fantastic job!

Looking forward, the finance committee will prepare a proposed budget for 2019-2021.

Respectfully submitted,

Cherilyn Ansley

State Finance Chair

